

## St Robert of Newminster Catholic School and Sixth Form College



**Head Teacher:** Mr. D. Juric **Chair of Governors:** Mr. G. Moorhouse

Wednesday 24th March 2021

## Dear parents/carers

You will shortly be sent a link to your child's options pathway information booklet and a link for a form to complete their options choices. Please take time to read the subject information pages and also use the Year 9 Options 2021 pages on the parent and student sections of the website that have further subject information for subjects new to key stage 4 and information about studying science at GCSE.

If you have any specific queries you can email the options email account <a href="mailto:options@str.bwcet.com">options@str.bwcet.com</a> or contact myself or Mr Mitchell.

Please can you return your child's option choices via the link you were sent by Wednesday 31<sup>st</sup> March.

Many thanks

Kirsty Dunn

Assistant Headteacher



































